
Linking Curriculum Learning to Careers 

 

All teachers should link curriculum learning with careers.  STEM subject teachers should 

highlight the relevant of STEM subjects for a wide range of future career paths. 

 

By the age of 14, every pupil should have had the opportunity to learn how the different 

STEM subjects help people to gain entry to, and be more effective workers within a wide 

range of careers. 

 

The following websites will help teachers understand the importance of the Gatsby 

Benchmarks and will has some useful information on how to link curriculum with careers :- 

 

https://www.goodcareerguidance.org.uk/benchmarks-and-background 

 

https://www.goodcareerguidance.org.uk/case-study/linking-curriculum-

learning-to-careers 


